Board Meeting:2/26/20

Superintendent's report:

- A. The BOE will consider the administrative contracts for the superintendent and curriculum director. Per state statute, these contracts cannot exceed five years. It is my intention to retire after the 2025-26 school year. These contracts would be valid through the 2024-2025 school year, so I would come to the BOE next February seeking the last year extension. The curriculum director's contract would be extended through the 2024-2025 school year and provide 3% raises annually, as she is not near retirement.
- B. I am proposing a picnic and open house at our school on August 8, 2020. We would invite residents from all of our households in the district to learn about our school. We would provide food and entertainment for the kids.
- C. There are 18 bad boards inside the outdoor sign. There are 60 boards total in the sign. To replace the 18 would cost approximately \$10,000. To replace the entire sign would cost \$35,000.
- D. The BOE will need to sign the Concept One documentary release forms.
- E. We have an opportunity to recapture Medicaid costs by signing the contract in packet.